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Dear Mr. Rowsey,

Thank you for sending us a notification. Would you provide the link to the documentation for
us to review for the public hearing? Please use this email as our request for a public hearing
and we will file comments before September 10.
Again thank you for keeping us informed,
Darlene & Duane

Duane & Darlene Marshall 
1070 Highland Street Extension 
DuBois, PA 15801 
mrdewy@yahoo.com

On Friday, August 14, 2020, 07:17:59 AM EDT, Rowsey, Kevin <rowsey.kevin@epa.gov> wrote:

Good morning Mr. & Ms. Marshall,

 

I wanted to let you know that the Draft Permit for the renewal of the Windfall Oil & Gas Zelman #1
injection well was opened for Public Comment today. Please see the attached Public Notice for more
information.

 

Have a great weekend.

 

Best regards,

 

Kevin Rowsey

Source Water & UIC Section

Water Division

U.S. EPA Region III

1650 Arch Street

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Phone: 215.814.5463
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